
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

March 2024 
 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May 2024 
 

As you will be aware, your child will be sitting their Year 6 Standard Assessment tests (SATs) this 
year. During the week beginning 13th May, children will complete tests in English and Maths.  
Please see the timetable below for the dates of the individual tests.  
 

Monday 13th May  English: EGPS 
Grammar, punctuation and 
spelling test 
 

45 minute test for pupils to answer in a variety of 
ways followed by a 20 question spelling test. 

Tuesday 14th May English: Reading 60 minute test containing 3 separate texts for 
pupils to read and answer questions on. 
   

Wednesday 15th 
May 

Maths: Paper 1 Arithmetic 
 
Maths: Paper 2 Reasoning  
 

30 minute arithmetic test 
 
40 minute reasoning and problem solving paper 

Thursday 16th May Maths: Paper 3 Reasoning 40 minute reasoning and problem solving paper 
 

 
The tests will take place in the usual Year 6 teaching rooms and with staff the pupils are familiar 
with. There are some pupils who will have additional access arrangements but these will be 
discussed with you prior to the tests.  
 
Tests are collected in and sent off to be officially marked offsite. Tests will be given the following 
scores: A raw score (the total number of marks achieved for each paper), a scaled score and a 
judgement of whether the National Standard has been met. All these scores will be communicated 
with you in July.  
 
An example of the different tests will be available for you to view during the Parents Consultation 
meetings on Thursday 21st March. If you have any questions or if your child will receive different 
testing arrangements, your child’s class teacher / Mrs Nixon will be very happy to discuss this with 
you at your appointment. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Debra Nixon 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


